
  9/10/19  

     

   VII.    ACTION ITEMS 

 

 
  
 

      

  Office of Director of Operations Mr. Charles Laney   
 

   

  Permission to Advertise for Bid – Tupelo High School Parking Lot 

  Improvements 
  

  
On July 30th the Board of Trustees approved a professional services 
contract with Sloan Landscape Architects, LLC for the Tupelo High School 
Parking Lot Improvements Project.  The scope of services to be provided by 
the landscape architectural firm includes the development of bids to identify 
the Contractor to construct the project and establish the firm price to 
accomplish the work.   

 
 Mr. Laney requests authorization for Sloan Landscape Architecture to 
 proceed with the development of bids for advertisement for the THS Parking 
 Lot Improvements Project. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

             ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
  

Action 


